MILFORD PUBLIC LIBRARY PUBLIC HEARING 2023 BUDGET

September 19, 2022

The Milford Public Library Board of Directors met with board members present: Clay Brooks, Dee
Kinney, Carolyn Zimmerman, Katy Stoller and Oscar Hernandez. Sally Cline and Mindy Brooks were
absent. Julie Frew was also present for the hearing.

The board opened the public hearing for the 2023 budget at 5:00.
No taxpayers were present. The budget was reviewed and approved by the board.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30.
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